
FROM FATHER TOTTON’S DESK 
If you would like to drop me a line, my address is as follows:   
 

Naval Chaplaincy School & Center 

ATTN: PNC-BLC PHASE 1 

LT Joseph William Totton    

10098 Benning Road 

Ft Jackson, SC 29207 

SOULJOURNERS SPIRITUAL FORMATION PROGRAM  

INQUIRY SESSION TUESDAY, APRIL 17TH, 1:30PM-3:30PM  

Are you experiencing a call to spiritual renewal by listening to God, yourself, and others?  

The Souljourners spiritual formation program is both an opportunity for spiritual enrichment and a training 

program for persons who wish to learn the skill of spiritual direction/companionship.  

In preparation for the 2018-2019 Souljourners program that will begin in June,                                                         

staff at Sophia Spirituality Center in Atchison, Kansas,                                                                                      

are offering an inquiry session to provide detailed information to persons interested in this opportunity.   

For more information or to register, call 913-360-6173 or visit the Sophia Spirituality Center Web site at 

www.sophiaspiritualitycenter.org. 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES’  4th ANNUAL   

REFLECTIONS OF HOPE LUNCHEON 

Place:  Our Lady of Guadalupe Church, Summers Hall, St. Joseph 

               Date:  April 30th 

               Registration begins at 11 

              Lunch served beginning at 11:30 

                 Program begins 11:50 

                Cost:  $20 Donation 

Come support Catholic Charities with fellowship, sponsorship and hear about the 

duties of Catholic Charities.   

There is a flier on the table in the back of church which tells you how to  

nominate a person for the St. Teresa of Calcutta Service Award. 

Hope you can make this wonderful event. 

  ST.  JOSEPH    

    CHURCH 

Email:  stjosephchurch@centurytel.net 

Website:  stjosepheaston.org 

Fr. Joe’s email: fathertotton@gmail.com  

Office Manager:  Marge Kinney                         

Hall Rental:  Marge Kinney 

 

Fr. Joseph Totton - Administrator 

To Protect our Children: 

To Report Abuse - Jenifer Valenti  816-812-2500 

Victims’ Advocate -  Kathleen Chastain  816-392-0011  

                                                                            chastain@diocesekcsj.org                                                      

April 15, 2018 

P.O. Box 197 

107 North Shortridge 

Easton, MO  64443 

816-294-9841 - Fr. Joe’s cell 

 

Mass Time 

Sunday:  8 am               

Confessions:  1/2 hr before Mass                      

Office 816-473-2011  

Parish  & Finance Councils 

Jim Adams 

Stacy Brown 

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Marge Kinney 

Julie Moran 

Dennis Ottinger 

Jordan Roth 

Mike Roth 

Wayne Weipert 

Cemetery Board 

Ed Fisher 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 3rd Sunday of Easter 

Mission                  

Statement 
 

We the members 

of Saint Joseph             

Catholic parish,             

will strive to be 
the reflection of 

Jesus in this              

particular time 

and place. 



   Ministry Schedule 

Mass Intentions 
Mark your Calendars! 

Parish & Finance Council:  May 10th - 6 pm Rectory                                                                                                            

Altar Society:    Parish Hall after Donut Sunday 

Hand Linens:  March/April:  Nannette Wolford 

Donut Sunday:  May  6th -   Jan Pottier 

Knights of Columbus:  5067-1st & 3rd Thursday 7 pm                                                     

      Rosary on 3rd Thursday 6:30 pm  

                            Dan Morey, Grand Knight 

Recitation of Rosary - 2nd weekend of the month                       

   20 minutes before Mass  

 

Sunday, April 15             + Marie Saint Germain

   By:  Jan Pottier 

 
  

 

BIRTHDAY  

Mary Dupree  April 15 

Chase Klein  April 15 

Hubert Gregory April 22 

Richard LaFollette April 22 
 

ANNIVERSARY 

 

Dennis & Sheila Ottinger April 20th 

 

Congratulations and Best Wishes Everyone! 

April 22 - 8 am Mass  

Greeter:   Wayne Weipert                                                    

Lectors:     Scott Antle & Jan Pottier 

Ministers:   Wayne Weipert, Jim & Diane Barber 

Counters:  Paul & Jan Pottier 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to 

combating sexual abuse in the Church.  If you are a victim 

of sexual abuse, or if you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 

1.  Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if the vic-

tim is currently under the age of 18), and 

2.  Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, and 

3.  After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities, re-

port suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult to the          

Diocesan Ombudsman, Jenifer Valenti, at 816.812.2500 or                                          

JeniferValenti@att.net, if the abuse involves a priest, deacon, employee 

or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph. 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing 

resources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact 

Victim Advocate, Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011or                             

chastain@diocesekcsj.org for more info. 

 

Sunday, April 22             + Ron Hake                              

   By:  Bunny Hake 

SAVE THE DATE 

The Marian Conference IV June 22 - 23 

Mass, Consecration, Adoration and Confession 

“My Soul Doth Magnify the Lord”                                               

Through Our Lady, His mercy endures forever! 

We invite you to the 2day Spiritual Retreat and Inspirational 

Event Marian Conference IV of Greater Kansas City 

on June 22-23, 2018 to be held at 

St. Thomas More in South Kansas City. 

Please register at http://www.stmkc.com/mc to find more details 

Archbishop Naumann will be presiding at Friday evening’s Mass. 

A note from Fr. Totton: 

Now that the flu season has ended  

as of April 15th we will be offering  

Communion under both species for the faithful.  

Thank you for your understanding during the height of 

the flu season. 

Eucharistic Ministers of Holy Communion please check the 

schedule to see when you will minister. 

April 15 - 8 am Mass  

Greeter:   Hubert Gregory                                                    

Lectors:    Jim Barber & Jan Pottier  

Ministers:  Marylou Euler, Paul & Jackie Pottier 
 

Counters:  Richard & Mary Ann LaFollette 

Prayer Corner                                            
“To everything there is a season and a time...for 

every purpose under Heaven.”  Ecc. 3-11 

“...a time to heal…” 

Mildred Ottinger, Lori Redmond 

Envelopes:  $916   Plate:  $170  Mass Stipends:  $20 

Easter Envelope:  $30 

Total Parish:  $1,136 
 

2nd Collection:  May 20th - Peter’s Pence 

April To Date:  $ 5,727.00                                                                   

April Budget:    $  7,491.66 

Year-To-Date:  $ 85,022.49                                                        

Year Budget:    $101,800.00    

2018  Donut Sunday Sign Up Sheet 

On the back bulletin board is the sign up sheet for Donut      

Sunday for 2018. Please sign up! 

SACRAMENT OF THE ANNOINTING OF THE SICK  

SATURDAY, APRIL 21ST AT ST. JAMES CHURCH  

Anointing of the Sick is one of the 7 Sacraments. According to 

the Catechism of the Catholic Church, this sacrament gives the 

grace of healing and comfort to those experiencing difficulties 

from grave illness or old age. While physical healing is possible, 

the primary benefit is spiritual and emotional healing and 

strength.  

Mass at 10:00am with Bishop James V. Johnston, DD, Celebrant 

and Homilist,                                                                                  

Knights of Columbus Honor Guard, Sponsored by the                 

St. Joseph Region, Order of Malta.                                                         

Reception following in Msgr. Moriarty Hall. 

PROTECT THE MIRACLE OF LIFE 

LENTEN PARISH CHALLENGE 

TIME TO HAND IN BOTTLES 
 

Thank you for helping St. Joseph Pregnancy Resource Center 

(PRC) protect the miracle of life. 

Please bring the bottles back to church  

As soon as possible. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

BINGO NIGHT  

SATURDAY, APRIL 28TH  

ST. ROSE OF LIMA CHURCH                                   

707 S. HALL AVENUE, SAVANNAH 

Join us for a fun night of Family BINGO in the Parish Hall          

(enter lower level).  

Doors open at 6:00pm, with BINGO starting at 6:30pm.  

Cost is $2 per card, or 3 cards for $5.  

A total of 10 games will be played.  

Amazing prizes for each game winner.  

50/50 Raffle.  

Concessions available.  

Weekend Collection - April 1, 2018 

SENIOR RECITAL  

Matthew Bobela 

 a senior tenor at Bishop LeBlond High School 

and parishioner at St. Patrick Church, will be performing 

a Senior Recital on Sunday, April 15th at 3:00pm                                                           

at the Cathedral of St. Joseph (519 N. 10th St.)  

The recital will also feature Christie Ottinger Soprano/ 

Director of Music at Bishop LeBlond H.S. and the     

Bishop LeBlond Concert Choir.  
   

There will be a dessert reception to follow in Ruggle 

Hall in the Cathedral basement.                                          

Admission is free, and there will be a                                     

free-will offering with proceeds going to the                            

Bishop LeBlond Music Dept.  

Altar Society News 
 

Calendars for 2018 are on the table in the back of the church.
  

Please take one for yourself.  

HEART DEFIBRILLATOR 

In the back of church on the south wall near the            

fire extinguisher is the heart defibrillator. 

The battery will last till April 5, 2022. 

There are many in our parish who have been trained in 

its usage. 

Thank you again Fr. George Ssebadduka  

mailto:JeniferValenti@att.net
mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org

